
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Week 2023 27th February to 3rd March 

 

 
This term, our special school week is ‘Book Week’ with a focus on ‘Enjoying Reading’. The children will be 

taking part in a range of activities to encourage a love of all things books and reading, including celebrating our 

new school library. 

Book Week Overview 

Monday – we will explore non-fiction books in our classes based on the sea and looking after our oceans.  

Tuesday – we create pieces of art relating to books to decorate our new library.  

Wednesday – each class will look at a different Anthony Browne book.  

Thursday – World Book Day (see below).  

Friday – our focus is on poetry and poems.  

Each class will also visit Crossways library 
on Tuesday or Thursday.  
 

World Book Day 

Everyone can come to school dressed as a favourite book 

character. We will have a parade of classes in our morning 

assembly and spend the day looking at some of our 

favourite authors. 

Don’t forget we will be doing stories at 6pm.  

 

 

  

 
 

We would like children to take a photo of the most adventurous place they can find to read a book. There will be 

a prize (for each class) for the most adventurous place. Please send photo evidence to the office by Thursday 2nd 

March. Either printed or emailed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Competition Time! 

Parents and carers – come and hear a story read to 

your class and hear about how to help read with 

your child at home at 2.40pm.  
Monday - Year 2  
Tuesday – Reception and Year 3 
Wednesday Year 1 and Year 4 
 

 

Parents and carers – we need you! 
We need people to walk to the library with 

us on Tuesday and Thursday morning. 
Please let your class teacher know. 

 

 


